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(Thunder Bay, ON) – December’s Thunder Bay 50/50 is here and more exciting than ever.  

This month kicks off with a $5,000 early bird on Friday, December 3, plus a special $10,000 

bonus draw and a new holiday ticket package – 500 numbers for $100.  Tickets can be 

purchased online at www.thunderbay5050.ca. The monthly jackpot is already over $217,500 

with a $5,000 early bird draw happening on Friday, December 3. 

 

The Thunder Bay 50/50 is a monthly raffle in support of Thunder Bay’s Hospital, with a new 

Grand Prize draw on the last Friday of every month. Over $6 Million has been awarded in 

prizes since the 50/50 launched earlier this year.  Proceeds go towards purchasing vital, 

highest priority equipment needs for the Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Centre.  

 

“We wanted to bring some excitement for the December draw,” says Glenn Craig, President 

and CEO of the Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Foundation. “Along with our usual 

early bird draws, we’ve added a $10,000 bonus draw on December 29, plus a holiday ticket 

package that we think makes the perfect gift for anyone on your list.”  

 

Tickets are available online only at www.thunderbay5050.ca: 

 $10 for 5 numbers 

 $20 for 30 numbers 

 $50 for 150 numbers  

 $100 for 500 numbers  (December only – Special Holiday Ticket Package) 

** Must be purchased by 11:59 p.m. ET on Thursday, December 30 to be eligible for the Grand 
Prize draw on Friday, December 31, 2021.  

Questions about the draw can be sent to info@thunderbay5050.ca. Participants must be 

present in Ontario and 18 years old or older at time of purchase. Lottery licence RAF1199631. 
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For more information, contact:  

 

Bianca Kelos 

Director, Engagement 

Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Foundation 

Ph: 807-684-7111 

E-mail: bianca.kelos@healthsciencesfoundation.ca 
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